
 

 

 

 

CIR/011/2018-19                Date: 07-08-2018 

Dear parents, 

Greetings to you! 

Please note that as part of the Independence Day celebrations for the Pre Primary we will have 

programme with the theme ‘My India My Pride’ on August 10, 2018. School buses will ply as 

usual. There will be no change in the pickup and drop timings. 

You are cordially invited for the programme. 

Timings : 9.30am to 10.30am 

 

Look forward to your support and co-operation. 

 

Regards, 

For Manipal School 

 

Principal       

Mrs. Anuradha Shivaram 

 


